
From: Daniel Huelsmeyer daniel@ruruhomes.nz
Subject: Fwd: Motueka Aerodrome - Obstacle Limitation Surfaces

Date: 10 February 2022 at 11:16 AM
To: Daniel Huelsmeyer daniel@ruruhomes.nz

From: Hamish McKoy <Hamish.McKoy@caa.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Motueka Aerodrome - Obstacle Limitation Surfaces
Date: 29 October 2021 at 10:44:18 AM NZDT
To: Daniel Huelsmeyer <daniel@ruru-building.co.nz>
Cc: "mikehainesaviation@gmail.com" <mikehainesaviation@gmail.com>

Hi again Daniel,
 
I have reviewed the report provided. CAA has no further comment on the contents, 
as it is a report compiled by a consultant for your purposes, and it appears that the 
issues are mainly around interpretation of the District plan disconnect. Guidance on 
Civil Aviation requirements for OLS is clearly laid out in AC139-7. We do not have 
control of, or can comment on Councils own OLS or height restrictions in their district 
plan.
 
We will keep you informed of our progress on your other questions.
 
Kind regards,
 
Hamish
 
 
From: Hamish McKoy <Hamish.McKoy@caa.govt.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 29 October 2021 8:16 AM
To: Daniel Huelsmeyer <daniel@ruru-building.co.nz>
Cc: Aeronautical Services <Aeronautical.Services@caa.govt.nz>; Mike Haines 
<mikehainesaviation@gmail.com>; Hans@hansvanderwal.co.nz
Subject: Re: Motueka Aerodrome - Obstacle Limitation Surfaces
 
Hi Daniel,
Thanks for your email. We were also aware that Mike Haines was drafting a report 
so thank you for forwarding it on. We can have a look, and could possibly comment 
on those points specific to CAA as applicable.
Regards
Hamish 
 

From: Daniel Huelsmeyer <daniel@ruru-building.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 10:04:18 PM
To: Hamish McKoy <Hamish.McKoy@caa.govt.nz>
Cc: Aeronautical Services <Aeronautical.Services@caa.govt.nz>; Mike Haines 
<mikehainesaviation@gmail.com>; 
Hans@hansvanderwal.co.nz<Hans@hansvanderwal.co.nz>
Subject: Re: Motueka Aerodrome - Obstacle Limitation Surfaces
 
Hi Hamish, 
 
thank you for your email. No worries, at all. I am glad that you are looking into this. 
However in the meantime we have also got in touch with Mike Haines and he has 
provided us with his report on this matter (please find attached). Could you please let 
me know if you agree with his conclusion? That would be much appreciated.
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